
Youth Present: Nick Oliver (Vice Chief of Service), Nathan Vick (Lodge Secretary), 
Morgan South (Lodge Quartermaster), Mitchell Redenbaugh (We-Ha-Li Chapter Chief)

Business:

Radios
• Camp McKee is getting donated radios
• We need to buy a radio license to use those radios

• License costs $1000
• How should we raise this money?

• Fundraising?
• Out of lodge funds?

LLD 2012
• Patch approved

Next Ordeal (Fall Ordeal 2012)
• Reynolds Lodge is being painted by Ken
• Cooks Cabin will be scraped and primed
• Trail Crew
• Wash windows in Stamler
• Possibly work on camp signage

Fall Fellowship 2012 Plans
• Awesome Quest Games
• Hopefully Shotguns
• Possibly Archery

Winter Banquet 2012
• Have not yet started planning, but will do so
• Big deal, lots of videos, pictures, etc.
• Year in Review Slideshow
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